
 

                                18.08.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Partners and Colleagues, 
 
I'm pleased to inform you that at Centravis, we've had another regular working week. 
 
Our operations have been running seamlessly, production is constant, and deliveries 
are on schedule. All the equipment is working, we are fully supplied with water, 
energy, and billets. The motivation and dedication of our team remain strong as ever, 
ensuring that we meet our commitments to you. 
 
While our global sales offices remain open and accessible, I'd like to mention that our 
Italian office is currently on vacation. However, if there are any urgent matters, 
Ferdinando Salsi is always available and remains in touch to assist you. 
 
Our Financial and Administrative Departments, along with our Customer Support 
teams, continue to be fully operational, ready to help whenever needed. Additionally, 
our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and Production Director, Andriy Krasiuk, are presently in 
Ukraine and actively engaged in their roles in Nikopol. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing trust and partnership.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 
 
 
 


